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Box C - Pownal, Maine 04069 Tel. (207) 688 - 4811 George A. Zitnay

Superintendent

December 3, 1979

Boyce H, Grier

Director

Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region I

631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 193406

Dear Mr. Grier: Re: IE Bulletin 79-19 response

Please excuse the delay in answering your inquiry. The August mailing
evidently was not forwarded to me.

To this date we have not required the packaging or transporting of any
radicactive waste, therefore, in response to items l through 3, we have
no need for,nor have we developed a plan of action relative to the
program.

We do not, nor do we plan to generite any low-level iadicactive waste.

It is my understanding that this response is sufficient to satisfy your
request, but, 1if not, please direct ycur correspondence to me.

Sincerely,

‘:«ﬁv&' b’ ’ 7“'7-%
Robert B. Taaguay, Ph.D.
Director of Laboratories
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cc: NRC Office of IE H

Business Office, Pineland Center
1744 315
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